AMENDMENT FOR CONTRACT RENEWAL

This contract, made and entered into by The County of DuPage, 421 North County Farm
Road, Wheaton, lllinois, 60187, hereinafter called the “COUNTY” and Kemira Water Solutions,
Inc. located at 4321 W. 6" St., Lawrence, KS 66049, hereinafter called the “CONTRACTOR’,
witnesseth;

The COUNTY and the CONTRACTOR have previously entered into a Contract, pursuant
to Bid #23-013-PW which became effective on 4/1/2023 and which will expire 3/31/2024. The
contract is subject to a first of three options to renew for a twelve (12) month period.

The contract renewal shall be effective on the date of last signature, and shall terminate
on 3/31/2025.

The parties now agree to renew said agreement, upon the same terms as previously
agreed to, as specified in the original contract.

CONTRACTOR THE COUNTY OF DUPAGE
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Rovik, Brian

From: KWSNA Bids <KWSNA Bids@kemira.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2023 1:09 PM

To: Cormican, Drew

Cc: Arlowe, Amy; Martinez, Sandra; KWSNA Bids

Subject: RE: DuPage County Public Works PO # 6335-0001 SERV Renewal

[Caution: This email originated outside Dupageco.org. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender
and know the content is safe.|

Good aﬂernoon,

Yes, we can do that.
Thank you — we look forward to continued business with you!

Brittany Jarvis

Commercial Support Coordinator

Industry & Water; NA

Kemira Water Solutions, inc.

tel. 785-842-7424
mohile 785-813-2096
brittany.jarvis@kemira.com

4321 W. 6" Street
Lawrence, KS 66049
www.kemira.com

facebook / twitter / linkedin

Kemira

From: Cormican, Drew <Drew.Cormican@dupagecounty.gov>

Sent: Thursday, December 7, 2023 3:49 PM

To: KWSNA Bids <KWSNA.Bids@kemira.com>

Cc: Arlowe, Amy <Amy.Arlowe@dupagecounty.gov>; Martinez, Sandra <smartinez@dupagecounty.gov>
Subject: DuPage County Public Works PO # 6335-0001 SERV Renewal




Good afternoon, Brittany —

[ hope that you are having a great day.

[ wanted to reach out as the contract between the County of DuPage and Kemira for Liquid Ferric Chloride is set to expire
on 03/31/2024. This contract is under PO# 6335-0001 SERV.

We are looking to renew the current contract that we have with you.

Will Kemira be able to renew our current contract for Liquid Ferric Chloride at the same terms and pricing per the
previous year agreement?

Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns,
Thank you and I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Sincerely,

Drew J. Cormican

Buyer Il

DuPage County Public Works
7900 S. Route 53

Woodridge, IL 60517
630-985-7400
drew.cormican(@dupagecounty.gov






